
Winter Field Day

Winter Field Day will again be held at Wesselman Park tomorrow, Saturday,         January
28th.

  

We will start set up about 10:30 hrs. The event starts at 13:00       hrs local time.

 The exact location depends on the wind and weather. If the wind is       out of the South we will
use
 the shelter near the tennis courts, otherwise we will use the main       one facing the golf
course. We should be easy to find.
 Chris (KE9YK) will again bring bean soup and corn bread. (always a       big hit). You can bring
some side dishes or deserts if you desire,       bring your drink and perhaps a lawn chair.
 The club will have at least one SSB station and possibly a CW       station. Please come by and
support your club.
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